
Project Update: May 2018 
 
In April and May 2018we continued with field research and other project activities. 
 
Valuable data from the northern alluvial territories and lowlands have been collected 
and recorded. Dr ina R iver  near city of Bijeljina was investigated together with quite 
intriguing ecosystems and wetlands in some other localities in Semberija. 
 
Preliminary data from this part of Bosnia and Herzegovina have been inputted into 
Mycological Society MycoBH electronic database. 
 
Apart from northern territories a couple of field trips have been organised in central and 
n o r t h w e s t  parts of the country (Nišići, Igman, Bjelašnica, river Orlja – Olovo and 
Lisina Mt. near Mrkonjić Grad). 
 
Some quite rare and endangered species of fungi have been registered, 
photographed and determined. 
 
We have continue with preparation of the manuscript and new scientific article about 
some species of Pezizales that have been registered during project activities. 
 
We have also continue with filming scenes for documentary movie about 
ascomycetous fungi with Public Broadcasting service of Bosnia and Herzegovina (BHRT) 
as a production company. 
 

 
Filming scenes for documentary movie about ascomycetous fungi - Lisina Mt., near 
Mrkonjić Grad 
 



In the following months we are planning to investigate one of the most important 
pristine habitats in Bosnia and Herzegovina (pristine forest Perućica-NP Sutjeska and Janj 
near Šipovo). Additional scene for documentary movie will be filmed too at the same 
locations. 
 

 
Some of the ascomycetous fungi found during last couple forays in Northern and 
Central part of Bosnia and Herzegovina. Scenery from documentary movie shooting. 


